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MEMORANDUM (
TO: All Town Employees FROM: Brian Freeman “\ %
Town Manager
DATE: June 23, 2022 SUBJECT: Compensation and

Classification Study
— Project Launch

The Town of Wytheville is conducting a Compensation and Classification Study to
evaluate job position descriptions and compensation policy. The study’s primary purpose
is to identify systemic issues with the compensation policy and to recommend an
implementation plan for follow up actions. The consulting firm, Bolton USA, is managing
this project for us, and, over the course of the summer, Bolton USA will compile data,
conduct research and draft the final study.

You are receiving this memorandum because we consider you the subject matter expert
for your position, and we need your input. Please complete the form with as much honesty
and attention to detail as you can. The information you provide will be used to improve
job classification descriptions and provide the background information needed for the
compensation study. Every employee must complete the Position Information Form
(PIF) by June 28, 2022. Please consult with your Department Head or the Human
Resources Department, if you have any questions. Return the form to your
Department Head via email. If you do not have access to a computer, your Department
Head will ensure that a paper form is available to you.

On behalf of the leadership team, | want to thank each of you for your hard work, your
dedication to quality and your commitment to the community. You are deeply valued, and
we appreciate you.
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